

10 TRIPP LANE ARMONK, NY 10504

## September 7, 2022

Dear Byram Hills School Community,

Tonight we begin the first of many Back-to-School Nights scheduled for the upcoming weeks. Please check the school calendar for your child's grade so that you can meet our amazing teachers and administrators.

There are two organizations that support our work every day and I hope that you can learn more about them by watching these two short videos. The PTSA and the BHEF are our school partners, shaping the school experience through volunteer work, fundraising, and collaboration. I am sure that you will be in awe of their contributions as they affect every child. Take a look!

Sincerely,

## **Jen Lamia, Ed.D.** Superintendent of Schools



